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W ell  done 
aga in  to  our  

Bunn ings  
sausage  

s izzle  cr ew 
on Anzac  day .  

 They  made 
over  $1000  in  

3  hours!   

Don’t forget 4th & 5th of MAY 
 No programmed matches due to ISSF Open 
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THE SCORE BOARD 
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Sophies corner 

With our upcoming ISSF Open coming up from the 3rd to the 5th 
May and Tri-States for us juniors in June, today we held a junior 
training session. I would like to thank Alison Heinrich for coming 
up with the idea and getting support from SARPA. David  
Chapman and Nigel Gale gave up their Sunday to come down 
and run Air Pistol and Live fire .22 on range 2 at our club. 

The day started with Air Pistol at 9am, some theory and then 
practical, followed by a BBQ lunch. Compliments to my dad for 
cooking that, he does a nice BBQ. After lunch we went out to 
range 2 for some .22 training. Both Nigel and David have a 
wealth of experience working with juniors. I found the day to be 
very helpful and found the tips given helped tremendously in the 
way I shot so thank you all so much. 

I hope we have more of these days, travelling to different clubs, 
this will give us experience on other ranges. I believe Jackson 
Burton, Lauchlan Bickle and I, are all as grateful for the people 
around who continue to support us and push us. 

Now, on a completely unrelated note. Earlier this month Alison 
was lucky enough to travel to Rio de Janeiro, Alison finished in 
57th place (I believe) with a total score of 565, well done Ali we 
are so proud of you and can’t wait to continue to support you 
throughout your continuous journey.  

Thank you 

Sophie Wright  
 
See photos on page 6 

Sophie with a happy customer at the Anzac day Bunnings Sausage Sizzle  
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  WORKING BEE 27th April  

Over 10 members showed up to help the club with our April working bee. The carpet 
was pulled up the night before by David A, Mike Mc, Jamie, Sophie and Lou. With a skip 
on site all the rubbish from the clubroom refurb and general waste was loaded up by a 
big crew. Brodie bought in a trailer and metal scrap was also tidied up. Other jobs were 
done like painting the grates around the windows and setting up the range for the ISSF 
Open on the first weekend of May. 
 
Thanks David and Don for cooking up lunch for the hungry crew.  

Many thanks : 
Richard 
Darren 
Jamie 
Mike Mc 
Mike G 
Micheal B 
Dave B 
David A 
Brodie 
Steve 
Don 
David Mc 
Sam  
Darren H 
Sophie 
Lou 
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WORKING BEE 27th April  

.  
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Junior Coaching Day 28th April  

We were lucky to have SARPA host a junior training day  at our club. Nigel  Gale, David Chapman and 
Alison Heinrich were on hand to run the juniors through their paces and teach some new drills. Well done 
to our junior shooters Jackson and Sophie. 
 
See Sophies full report on page 3—Sophies corner.. 
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Please follow the below advice at all times on the range and pack up if 

you are the last shooter on the range (flags, compressor, power ect.) 
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THE Fun SIDE 
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Noarlunga City Pistol Club account: 

805 050 

102212732 

 

Please use surname and member number  

as reference to your payment. 

Membership fees should not be split  

payments  


